Paving Project Communication

From: Property Management (no-reply@rentcafe.com)
To: karassini@aol.com

Date: Monday, July 7, 2025 at 02:40 PM EDT

Dear Residents of the Village at Lehner Woods,

Towne Properties would like to extend a formal apology for the
miscommunication that occurred during the recent paving project. The
contractor progressed significantly ahead of schedule but unfortunately did not
communicate the updated timeline for milling and paving the roads.

We sincerely apologize for not relaying this change to residents in a timely
manner. We also want to make it clear that this oversight was not the fault of
the Board members, who have continued to advocate on behalf of the
community throughout the project.

The paving work is expected to be completed today. The contractor will return
in the coming weeks to perform crack sealing in certain areas.

We regret that this project did not proceed as originally planned and
appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to ensure better
communication and coordination in the future.

Sincerely,
Towne Properties

Village at Lehner Woods Condominium Association, Delaware, OH 43015
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